Design statement: The Orchard

We are hoping to open a café-bistro style eatery with delicious coffee and great food that is accessible to all, we have years of experience running venues across Cardiff and are excited to bring something great to Radyr! Park Road is a residential area with a community consisting of many different groups of potential visitors, Radyr Primary school located directly across the road, Salon Nia next door, as well as Radyr Library and the district nurses office, Danybryn Residents, The Old Church Rooms and The Scout Hall in the close vicinity. The people who visit these spaces would greatly benefit from our planned establishment, as well as the residents living locally. The premise already has great accessibility with easy access from the footpath and disabled facilities available. We are also planning to be very child friendly, with highchairs and baby changing facilities available. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be open daily for anyone wanting breakfast, brunch lunch or coffee & homemade cakes, whether it’s a catch up with friends or you have just dropped kids off to school. In the evenings we will be open for casual dining, with great food and drinks, aimed at local residents who don’t want to venture into the city centre. With the lack of local eateries in the area, we feel that we will be welcomed with open arms by the local residents as well as those living in Plasdwr and Morganstown.   
